
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 2 Spring Term 
     13th January 2017 

 Parking 
The Parish Council have 
repeated their offer for 

parents to park on the reccy 
before and after school in an 
effort to reduce parking on 

Sadlers Wells and congestion 
in the village.  Your support is 

welcomed in this matter. 

Illness 
A reminder – we have had a lot of children (and some staff) off 

school with a sickness bug.  Please can you keep your child at 

home for 48 hours after the last bout of sickness and diarrhoea 

to minimise the risk of infection. 

 

We are stressing the importance of hand washing to everyone 

and will be having input from the school nurse on Monday. 

KS2 Gymnastics Competition 
Thursday 19th January 

3.30pm – 6.30pm 
If your child has been selected 

please collect them from school at 
3pm to be able to arrive at Shepshed 

High School in time. 
 
 

Coming Up 
 

Census day 

 
It’s our school census day at school 
on Thursday 19th January.  
 
We will pay for a school lunch for 
all children on this day.  Please let 
the school office know if your child 
does NOT want a school lunch and 
would prefer to bring a packed 
lunch on this day. 
 
The menu will be sausage and 
chips or vegetarian hot dog and 
chips. 
 

 

 

School Uniform 
Please be assured that 

there are no delivery 

charges on school 

uniform items ordered 

online or ordered 

manually through the 

school office. 

Go Orange!  
For Muscular Dystrophy 

Friday 27th January 
Wear something orange or wear your 
own clothes to school on Friday 27th 
January and bring in a donation 
(suggestion £1) to support the Muscular 
Dystrophy Society.  This is an awareness 
day and we are asking all children to 
wear something orange (if possible, or 
their own clothes) to support this 
worthwhile cause.   The 10 year old 
daughter of our cleaning contractor has 
just been diagnosed with this 
debilitating disease and we would like to 
support them.  

 

Assembly in 
Church Led by the 

Sea Otters 
Please join us in Belton Church 
for the school assembly led by 
the Sea Otters on Tuesday 24th 

January at 9am. 

 

 

 

 


